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 Music Class 

 
Hey amazing Bradley parents!  

 

I am really excited to be a full time music teacher this year. I am truly blessed to be spending 

every day with your wonderful kids and bringing them the joy of music through various 

instruments I have been able to acquire these past few months. Below are some of the things 

your kids are working on for the Fall semester. 
. 

 

How to Support at Home:  

 Continue introducing them to music of all genres. 

 Have them analyze beats, rhythms and lyrics as they listen to it. 

 Encourage them to practice and internalize musical ideas using their voices and body 

movements (dance). 

  
 

Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd: Kids are working hard preparing for the fall “holiday and cultural 

performance” to be held the week before Winter break.   
 

 

3rd 4th and 5th: Kids are continuing to learn important musical language and theories using modern 

band instruments such as the drums and keyboards. They are starting to internalize music through 

creative writing and music reading.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


